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I consider it an urgent matter for the state to take control of gas drilling and protect the
environment in our state. Water is irreplaceable and once our drinking water is poisoned by
careless, greedy behavior, the harm caused will outweigh any short term gains to state
treasuries. Our individual profiteers willing to sacrifice their children and grandchildren
for a quick buck--They have in the past and likely will continue to do so.
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